January 11, 2023, Governor Kotek delivered a set of expectations to the leaders of Oregon state agencies that are focused on public administration (“Oregon Agency Expectations”).  Among them is the expectation that all state agencies develop and follow a strategic plan using goals outlined by the Governor’s office.  Agencies should use this strategic planning process to also satisfy the state requirements around Diversity, Equity & Inclusion (“DEI”) plans and Information Technology Strategic Plan.
Department of Administrative Services, Procurement Services (DAS PS) has thirteen (13) Master Price Agreements for Business & Strategic Planning Services (“Services”).
BerryDunn – DSPS-3111-19
Coraggio Group – PO-10700-00004971
CSG – DASPS-3113-19
Deloitte – DASPS-3114-19
Elyon Enterprise Strategies – DASPS-3106-19
KAI Partners – PO-10700-00016004
North Highland – DASPS-3119-19
Olympic Performance – DASPS-3120-19
Pivotal Resources – DASPS3123-19
Alvarez & Marsal – DASPS-3561-20
Gartner, Inc – DASPS-3563-20
Mathtech, Inc – DASPS-3564-20
PEAK Fleet – DASPS-3565-20
Please see the attached documents for more information on how to use the price agreements:
· Instructions
· Buyers Guide
· Opportunity Notice
· Service Order Contract (“SOC”) for each Contractor

For questions regarding the price agreements and how to use them, please contact Jennifer Jolley at jennifer.jolley@das.oregon.gov or 971-900-7695.

